
 

 

 

 

Report from the Newspaper Club. 

 

This year Swordfish went to Windmill Hill in Sussex which was so much fun. We all 
got to share a room with our friends and did lots of different activities! 

Here are some views from the people who went: 

Annabella: My favourite activity was raft building because of the cold water it was a 
big surprise! It was very fun and the food was 8/10! I recommend it to people who 

want to get away with their family. 

Molly: My favourite activity was the 3G swing because you got to go with your 
friends and go high and overcome your fears. I would rate the food 10 out of 10! I 

really enjoyed it. I would rate it 5 stars. 

Connie: My favourite activity was the 3G swing because you got to go really high 
and it was so fun going down! The food was 10/10! It was very very very very very 

fun. 

 Awards  
 

The class with the 

best attendance and 

punctuality will be 

recorded here each 

week. 

 

Term 1  

 

Attendance  

Swordfish Class 

99.05% 
 

Punctuality  

Rainbow Fish Class  
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Our Christian 

Values 

Respect 

Peace 

Forgiveness 

Hope 

Perseverance 

Love 

Swordfish Class Residential 
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Children to wear winter uniform from the start of Term 2                                                         
(white shirts and school tie instead of blue polo shirt) 

 

MondayðTerm 2 starts, No after school clubs due to staff training 

 

TuesdayðAfter School club until 5.00pm 

 

WednesdayðUrban Saints (4.30pm), KS1 Singing Club (4.00pm), KS2 Sewing (4.20pm),                      
KS2 Newspaper Club (lunchtime) 

 

ThursdayðKS1 Art/Craft (4.20pm), KS2 Multi-Sports (4.20pm), KS2 Dance (4.20pm), Swordfish Class PE 
and Swimming                    

 

FridayðKS2 Choir (lunchtime), KS1 Football (4.20pm), KS2 Football (4.20pm), KS2 Creative (4.20pm), PTA 
Spooky Film Night (5.00pm) 

Week beginning 29th October 2018 



 

 

 

 

As part of their óAmericasô topic Swordfish Class walked to the Escondidoôs restaurant in Sandgate this week 
to taste some Mexican food. 

They tried a variety of food including duck, tortillas and nachos and many of them children said it tasted 
very exotic! 

What a wonderful opportunity for the children to immerse themselves in their topic of óThe Americasô. 

Thank you very much to Escondidoôs for their hospitality. 

Respect   Peace   Forgiveness   Hope   Perseverance   Love 

Swordfish Lunch at Escondidoôs 

PTA Spooky Film Night 

The PTA have organised a Spooky Film Night on Friday 2nd November from 3.15pm to 5.00pm. The 
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The children can also dress up as spookily as they like! 

If your child would like to come along please send £2 into the school office. 


